M.C.M.B.A. Meeting


October 10, 2000 @ 6:30 P.M.





Attendance





Wes Chasteen


Lewis Jones Jr.


Bill Bradley


Scott Castle


Roger Childress


Gordy Hall


David Lowery


Dewey Pearson


Mark Rogers


Joe Sageser


David Whittamore





Meeting Minutes





President Wes Chasteen started the meeting by asking for dates and times to bowl


the 2000-2001 City Tournament.  The dates agreed to are February 10-11, 17-18 and


24-25 at 1:00 and 3:30 PM.  The Rules Committee was asked to set the rules for the


City Tournament and to have the rules set by January 15, 2001.  The State Tournament was then brought up in the meeting.  The board discussed sending a team to the State Tournament.  Discussed holding a tournament with the top 5 going to the State Tournament.  Tournament Committee member Troy Conner brought up the conflict with the Tournament Committee and the Rules Committee, how the Tournament Committee would come up with a tournament but would have nothing to do with the tournament after that.  It was agreed by the Board that the Rules and Tournament Committees should work together on a tournament from start to finish.  The Top 40 Tournament along with other tournaments was then discussed by the Board members.  Bill Bradley talked about the 50/50 and $5.00 pot and how to run it.  The Board agreed to meet on March 6, 2001 at 7:00 PM. for the association’s annual meeting.  The meeting will be held at Ryan’s and it was agreed that the prize money for the City Tournament will be awarded at the meeting.  The Rules and Tournament committees were asked to come up with tournament to send a team to the State Tournament.





Meeting was adjourned at 7:05 P.M.








Lewis Jones Jr.


M.C.M.B.A. secretary


 











board. 


